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8th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents 

 
We are really looking forward to our trip to the University of Leicester Botanic Gardens on Wednesday 18th 
December.  
 
We will be leaving at 9am and will return by the end of the school day.  The children will need a waterproof 
coat over their school uniform and wellies. This trip will support our learning throughout the term on ‘Winter 
Woodlands’ and will also be a lovely Christmas themed adventure to end the term. The children will explore 
3 trails: 
 

 The green trail is where we will see holly, ivy, mistletoe and Christmas trees. We will make a lovely 
Christmas decoration to bring home too. 

 The silver trail is where we will taste Christmas foods; chocolate, pineapple, orange and lemon 
candied peel, dates, sugar crystals, raisins and ginger. 

 The gold trail is linked to the Christmas Story. We will journey to the desert house, meeting the three 
wise men and their gifts. We will then sit on straw bales and act out the Christmas Story. 

 
We are asking for a contribution of £11.00 to cover the cost of entry to the Botanic Gardens and coach 
travel. 
 
Contributions can be made online through your child’s SchoolMoney account or by debit/credit card through 
the school office.  If you are in receipt of an orange virtual voucher from school, this can also be used to 
make payment please let the school office know. All contributions should be made by Monday 9th 
December. 
 
If your child has booked a hot meal with ABM for that day, please can you log into your SchoolMoney 
account and change their order to a school packed lunch option or cancel their order and provide a packed 
lunch from home.  If you have already ordered a school packed lunch that day, this will be provided for your 
child. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs N Cross 

 


